

STATE OF WASHINGTON

Attachment A 2004-459

## MILITARY DEPARTMENT **EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION**

MS: TA-20 Building 20 -Eamp Murray, Washington 98430-5122 Phone: (253) 512-7000 • FAX: (253) 512-7200

June 9, 2004

Ms. Diane Newman King County Office of Emergency Management 3511 NE 2<sup>nd</sup> St Renton, WA 98056

Dear Ms. Newman:

Congratulations! Your Hazard Mitigation Plan has passed pre-adoption review. Attached are the pre-adoption letter and plan evaluation checklist from the Department of Homeland Security/Federal Emergency Management Agency (DHS/FEMA) Region X. I commend you and your community for developing a far reaching plan that significantly improves the quality of life in King County and it's participating communities.

Please forward adoption documentation to my staff in the next 60 to 90 days so that we may forward to FEMA in order for plan approval. I look forward to working with you in the future to assist your community in achieving your mitigation goals.

Please contact Marty Best at (253) 512-7073, M.Best@emd.wa.gov or John Ufford (253) 512-7475 J.Ufford@emd.wa.gov if you have any questions.

Sincerely.

Charles R. Hagerhielm

Hazard Mitigation Section Manager